
Disclosing all pricing information on retail accounts doesn’t sound like a good proposal. The smaller 
the trade , the more a representative may have to mark up the position to cover clearing charges, etc. If 
exposing any pricing on confirms, it should be the larger trades of maybe 500M or more. Just my 
thought!  
 
Thanks!  
 


